
 

The deacons will be available today for those with a need. They meet upstairs in Rm. 201.   

We are looking for volunteers to help with clean-up next week. For more details visit the 

registration page at crosswaypa.org. 

We are seeking childcare volunteers for Explore and GriefShare on Sunday mornings, 

beginning Jan. 6th. For more details and to sign up, visit the registration page online.  

This 13-week course on Sunday mornings, 8-9:45am, from Jan. 6-Mar. 31, is for anyone 

who has suffered loss of any kind. Please register online. Childcare & light refreshments 

will be provided. There is a $20 fee per person/couple that covers materials. 

This 6-week financial workshop will equip you to be a wise steward of the resources God 

has given you. Class is on Tuesday nights from 7:15-8:45pm. Register at crosswaypa.org by 

January 1st. Childcare provided. There is no cost for this course. 

This 8-week course on Tuesday nights from 6:30-8:45pm examines Christianity and also 

provides a biblical foundation for youth and new believers. . Dinner and childcare are 

provided. Please register online. Course runs from January 8—February 26th. 

We are in need of volunteers to help with Kids Club on Tuesday Nights, starting Jan. 8th. 

For more details and to sign up, visit the registration page at crosswaypa.org. 

We will be collecting a special offering at our Christmas Eve Service for our Benevolence 

Fund. Throughout the year our deacons facilitate care for our members and our 

community with the funds donated. No gift is too little. Thank you! 

General Fund: $25,183; Building Fund: $905; Attendance: 569 


